GOCHA and the Glendale Fire Department invite you
to participate in a canyon-wide

EVACUATION DRILL

WHO: All Glenoaks Canyon Residents

WHAT: Glenoaks Canyon Evacuation Dirill

WHEN: Monday, November 29 at 9:00 AM

DETAILS OF DRILL:

On Monday, November 29, at 9:00 am, the Glenoaks Canyon Homeowners Association and the City
of Glendale will be holding an emergency evacuation drill. You can participate by evacuating your
home and following the instructions provided. Those who have signed up to receive emergency
alerts will receive notifications via text, voice, or e-mail announcing the start of the drill exercise and
evacuation instructions. Once the drill is completed, you will be notified that you may return to your
home. Please follow all traffic laws and the directions of the officers. In the event of a true

emergency, please dial 91l.

PURPOSE OF DRILL:

To encourage all residents to register for emergency alerts, review and exercise household
emergency plans, and check on neighbors to see who may need help evacuating. Glendale

Fire and Police will be evaluating the exercise and using information gathered to improve their
response into the canyon. Children attending Glenoaks Elementary School will remain in school

and will be participating in their own fire drill.

Having only one way in and out Glenoaks Canyon has its challenges, and it's up to both residents
and the City to be prepared. Having as many residents as possible participate in this drill exercise
will help all of us be better prepared. For more information on how to register for alerts and how

to prepare for an emergency, please visit www.Glendaleca.gov/emergencypreparedness.




